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Shelburne Legion news ? golf tourney Sept. 22nd

	A special general meeting will be held on August the 6th at 7 p.m. The topic is regarding the repaving of the First Street Parking

Lot. This meeting will be in casual dress.

Thank you to The Bentley's and to Shari Pell for such a wonderful day on the boat cruise.

This Friday July 26th is another wing night, with entertainment by High and Low.  Wing Nights are now being held in our back

Warrior's Hall.

Just a reminder on those hot days, our Legion is a cooling station. Everyone is welcome.

September 22nd will be our annual golf tournament at Dunadel, sign up as a single, double or foursome. 9 Hole, shot gun start at

Noon, dinner to follow back at the branch for 5 p.m.  We will provide the steak and potato and if the ladies playing could bring a

side dish that would be most appreciated.
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